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Very Rev.Canon Bustamante
Citv,

Very Rev.,& dear Canon,

I regret very much to have to inform you that the Right
Rev.Bishop has received information that the Federal Government
considers your presence in this country ag indesirable.l am directed
by his Lordship te briang this to your attention and to request you te
be s0 good as to leave Ban Antonio in your own interest and in that
of the Church immediately.

Expressing once again my regret I am

yours sincerely

Chancellor,
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